
Southland Electrical Contractors 
License #700029 

 
October 20, 2014 
 
Southland Electrical Contractors 
8039 Quartz Avenue 
Winnetka, CA 91306 
 
Mr. Daniel Wong 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-26 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Subject: Approval of National Lighting Contractors Association of America as Acceptance Test 
Technician Provider  
 
Dear Mr. Wong, 
 
Our company encountered great difficulty acquiring the Acceptance Test Technician (ATT) 
courses needed to make our electrical work compliant with the new Title 24 codes. Thankfully, 
we were able to obtain the much needed ATT course through Jack Yapp’s school, National 
Lighting Contractors Association of America (NLCAA). His school is well equipped with the 
latest advanced lighting control systems and he is extremely knowledgeable on the Title 24 
regulations. However, his teaching means nothing unless he is certified. I am writing this letter to 
request that NLCAA be approved by the CEC in the next meeting on November 17th. It would 
represent a huge financial hardship for our company and other non-union electrical contractors if 
NLCAA was not approved. 
 
Please ensure that NLCAA has an unbiased chance at becoming an ATTCP. There are many 
non-union electrical contractors, including myself, that are depending on it. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
John Robinson 
owner 
 
 

 
 

 

 

DOCKETED
California Energy Commission

OCT 20 2014

TN 73846

13-ATTCP-1


